
 

 
November 30, 2010 

            

City Council  

Committee Report 

 
TO:  Mayor & Council 

 
FR:  Richard Perchuk, Manager of Operations 

 
RE:  2011 Hourly Equipment & Truck Rental Tender    

 
Recommendation: 

That the attached ranking lists set out in R. Perchuk’s November 30, 2010 report 
be hereby accepted and adopted for purposes of hiring non-owned equipment and 

trucks for the City of Kenora during the period January 1 to December 31, 2011. 
 

Background: 

Tenders for various heavy equipment and truck rentals closed on November 26, 
2010.  Hourly rates were received from various contractors for the period January 

1 to December 31, 2011. 
 

Godbout Towing’s bid was received late, but was accepted as it was the only tow 
truck bid submitted. 

 
In order to evaluate the bids, each category of rental has been ranked in a call 

list format as per the requirements set out in the tender document. 
 

Budget:   2011 Operating Budget 
 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  

Resolution required: 
Distribution: Rick Perchuk, Marco Vogrig, George Henley, Warren Ortlieb, Mike 

Mostow, Barb Manson, Audrey Toews, Lorna Talocka  


